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Rachel Tibbetts

From: Ewan Stewart

Sent: 31 March 2022 09:31

To: Linda Griffiths

Cc: Planning

Subject: 21/02083/REM Land At Tappers Farm Bodicote 

Good morning Linda

I have looked at the revisions to the above application and welcome the revised landscaping between the 
parking spaces for the affordable dwellings at plots 5 - 12 to provide sufficient space to allow for tree 
planting and other low level shrubs.

This helps considerably in addressing the issue I raised previously about the line of parking bays making 
the affordable dwellings stand out from the market dwellings.

I have no further comments on the proposed revisions, the affordable mix remains the same and as 
previously indicated this will meet a range of identified needs. 

Kind regards
Ewan 

Ewan Stewart MA(Hons) CIHCM
Strategic Housing Officer
Housing Services
Cherwell District Council
Direct Dial: 01295 221812
Email: ewan.stewart@cherwell-dc.gov.uk
(he/him/his)

Website: www.cherwell.gov.uk
Find us on Facebook: www.facebook.com/cherwelldistrictcouncil
Follow us on Twitter: @Cherwellcouncil 

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You 
should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender 
immediately. 

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it 
cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your 
own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments). 

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not 
impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action.

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You 
should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender 
immediately. 
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